

About our Move

New Location: Pat Clark Community Centre, 4355 Halmont Drive When will we move?

- Kitchen equipment January 14
- Everything else January 18

Program/Activity Information:

- Activities such as cards, bingo, darts and shuffleboard will take place the week of January 2 at our existing facilities.
- 50+ Centre will be closed from January 12 to January 25.
- 50+ Centre is scheduled to open at the new location January 28.
- Registration for Winter courses will take place January 28 31 at the new location or by phone.
- Winter program is scheduled to start February 4.
- Watch for the Winter Newsletter in mid to late January online.
- The Centre will send a voice message to the Membership with updates as they become available.

Preparing for the Move:

- We will not be moving the name tags so please take yours home with you before the move.
- If you are a member of the stamp club, painting, cards or darts, you may want to pack your own gear to ensure it doesn't get mixed up.